
Dear Parents, 

As part of our World War 2 topic this half term, we will be 

looking at the story of ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’. We will be using 

clips from the film to support our English curriculum and at 

the end of the topic we will watch the whole film. This film 

is rated a PG and there is some content that may cause 

upset. Please don’t hesitate to contact the Year 4 team should 

you wish to discuss this. 

Kind regards, 

The Year 4 team 


